
January 19,2015
Via IBFS

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, DC 20554
ATTN: International Bureau

RE: Radical System Solutions, Inc.
Request to Surrender International 214 License

Dear Ms. Dortch:

This letter is submitted on behalf of the above referenced carrier to request relinquishment of its
International 214 License ITC-214-20081 021-00472.

Radical System Solutions, Inc. is no longer providing service. Applicant has no presubscribed customers,
customer notice is not applicable.

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3005 or
via email toswarren@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

.A.c:zIi.L tJa--
Sharon R. Warren
Consultant to Radical System Solutions, Inc.

cc: Don Middleton - Radical
file: Radical - FCC
tms: FCCxl501

SW/lm

2600 Maitland Ccntcr Parkwuy, Suite 300 - Maitland, FL 32751
P.O. Dra\ver 200 - Winter Park, FL 32790-0200 - Telcphone: (407) 740-8575 - Facsimile: (407) 740-0613

www.tmine.com


